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We are quickly coming to the end of the school year.  A letter was sent in an email to parents about the last week of school protocols.  Please refer to the letter, it has everything from handing in chromebooks, textbooks, and information on report cards and graduation.  It is also on our app and our website.  
Yearbooks will be handed out to all students on Tuesday, June 1st and Thursday, June 3rd.  For the students who are online learners, we will place them in your pickup cubby for Wednesday.
The Tres Pinos staff want to thank all our families who have been a part of this school during the COVID pandemic.  We were able to keep the school open for the entire year and continue to educate your children as normal as possible.  We are looking forward to a normal year for 2021/2022 and will keep everyone informed of any guidelines that the Health Dept. or the Dept. of Education will be putting in place.  We ask that you continue to check the app or website for updated information on the coming school year.  We will also announce new staff members and exciting programs for the coming school year.
Our Summer School is full.  Summer school begins Tuesday, June 22 and ends Thursday, July 15th.  Our focus will be on language arts and math.  We will be introducing a new STEM project that has to do with robotics.  The hours of summer school are 8:00 a.m. to 12:00 noon.  Staff is Ms. Wilcox, Ms. Fanning and Ms. Adel.
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8th Grade News
We are set for our 8th graduation ceremony on June 9th at 5:00 p.m. on the campus.  Unfortunately it is only open to the graduating class and their immediate family.
Great America Field Trip is on Friday, June 4th. 
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Monthly Events
June 1 – Yearbooks handed out
June 3 – Yearbooks handed out; Awards Assembly
June 4 – 8th Grade Field Trip to Great America; Hand in textbooks and other items
June 7 – Awards Assembly; 2:00 dismissal; Hand in textbooks and other items
June 8 – 1:30 dismissal
June 9 – Pick up report cards
June 9 – 8th Grade Graudation 5:00 p.m.
June 10 – Board Meeting 6:00 p.m.




















The last Trimester Awards Assembly Will be held on Thursday, June 3rd and Monday, June 7th.  Again, they will be only in class assemblies.
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